
  

 
 
       

   23rd September 2024  
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Moore Class Trip to: Southwark Cathedral Religion in Roman Britain Trail and the Making Mosaics 
workshop – Tuesday 8th October 
 
We have booked a Moore class trip to a Religion in Roman Britain and Making Mosaics Workshop on 
Tuesday 8th October, at Southwark Cathedral, London to support our learning this term about Roman 
Britain.  
 
We will be catching the 9:33am train from Sevenoaks train station to London Bridge and then it is a short walk 
to Southwark Cathedral. We therefore would be grateful if parents could make arrangements to drop children 
off at Sevenoaks train station by 9:15am.  If you are unable to drop your child for this trip you will need to 
make your own arrangements with another family.  Please let the school know if your child will be travelling 
with someone else.   
 
When we get to the Cathedral we will be doing an interactive Religion in Roman Britain Session exploring 
what and how the Celts and Romans worshipped as well as the rise of Christianity in Britain and Europe 250 
years later.  The session includes dressing up, making headdresses and a sandbox dig.  They will also learn 
about the Roman artefacts discovered on the site of Southwark Cathedral during archaeological work, 40 years 
ago.  We will then have lunch at 12:00pm before the afternoon art and design workshop in which they will 
design and make their own mosaic. We will return to London Bridge train station to catch the 14:54pm train 
back to Sevenoaks.  This is due to arrive at Sevenoaks Station at 15:19pm.  Please could you make 
arrangements to collect your child from Sevenoaks Station or if you are unable to do this yourself make 
arrangements with another family.   
 
On the day, children will need to bring a small snack and a packed lunch plus their water bottle in a named 
small back pack to make it easier to carry, but please leave book bags at home. We are a nut free school so 
please ensure that you do not include any nuts.  School uniform and school caps must be worn please. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £13. All payments must be made online at www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage by 
Tuesday 1st October. If we do not hear from you by this date then we will assume that your child is not able to 
participate. 
 
You are required to tick the consent box for this event, this will give permission for your child to attend and for 
the teacher in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including 
anaesthetic to be given.  
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You will also need to indicate who will be transporting your child to the station. We request that if you are 
unable to drop or collect your child at the venue that you make your own arrangements with another family to 
transport your child. 
 
We will be looking for volunteers to help with this trip so please indicate on the form if you would be able to.   
  
We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that if you need help with payment for this event, 
please write to Mrs Lovatt-Young who will consider the application for support on a confidential basis. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Fitch       Mrs Lovatt-Young  
Moore Class Teacher       Head  
 
  

 


